
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 19 September 2019 

   

Question  To ask the Convener of Transport and Environment what 

discussions the Council has had with the Chief Executive, 

Chairman our Operational Director of Lothian Buses about  

a) the number of tour buses operated by Lothian Buses,  

b) the frequency of these buses in the context of 

discussions about reducing congestion in the city. 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


